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As a mother and grandmother, I implore you not to let this bill pass. There certainly is no
"emergency" and there is so much testimony that needs to be heard from the evidence that
abounds not in favor of all these vaccine schedules. Please look into the side of doctors and
parents who are not for this. Thank you very much
Irene Callahan 
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